Apply now for the 2023-2024 School Year’s Free and Reduced Meal Benefits

Copy:

Parents! It's a new school year and a new opportunity to apply or reapply for free and reduced
meal benefits for the 2023-2024 school year on myschoolapps.com.

Students who received free or reduced-price meals last year will continue to receive benefits
until September 28, 2023, without a new meal application. After this date, parents or guardians
must complete a new application for meal benefits to continue for this school year. Parents or
guardians may also apply or reapply for free/reduced-price meals anytime during the school
year if they have a change in household size or income.

Using the portal is easy and convenient, so visit the webpage soon to access the online
application portal.

Not sure if your child is eligible for free or reduced meals? No problem! They've got you
covered. Follow the secure and straightforward online application process to find out if you
qualify and proceed to apply without any hassle.

Completing the application takes 10-15 minutes of your time, and the benefits can make a
significant impact for your students.

By qualifying for free or reduced meals, you could save hundreds of dollars throughout the
school year while ensuring your child receives delicious and nutritious meals.

We encourage all eligible families to take advantage of this opportunity. Providing balanced
meals for your child contributes to their well-being and supports their academic success.

To learn more about the free and reduced meal benefits and to initiate your application, please
visit myschoolapps.com. Don't let this chance slip away — secure your child's access to
nourishing meals today!

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Apply now for free and reduced meal benefits for the 2023-2024 school year at
myschoolapps.com! Secure nutritious meals for your child while potentially saving hundreds of
dollars. Last year’s meal benefits expire after Sept 28, 2023. New applications must be
submitted yearly. Visit myschoolapps.com to apply today! #ChildNutrition



